

Woodstone Community Primary School

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH
Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement

Growing together, Learning forever

Friday 12th January 2024 Dear Parents/Carers, After February half term we will be introducing our new History topic of Castles. To bring this topic alive we have arranged a visit to Tamworth Castle. This trip will take place on Monday 4th March. We will be travelling by coach and will leave school at 9.00am and arrive back by 3.00pm. The children will spend the day learning about life in the castle and take part in in two workshops learning about different jobs around the castle and the castle defences. The children need to wear their uniform and will need a coat and sensible shoes. We will be having lunch at the castle so the children will require a packed lunch and a drink. Please ensure all lunchboxes and water bottles are named. If you would like a free school packed lunch for your child, please indicate this on the reply slip below. In order for the trip to go ahead we are asking for a contribution of £15 per child. This has been subsidised from the school budget. Please return the slip below by Monday 26th February. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. Kind regards, Rifickeng Miss Pickering **Year 1 Tamworth Castle Trip** I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Tamworth Castle and agree to pay a contribution of £15 My child would like a school packed lunch (please tick) Child's name _____









Signed _____ Date ____













